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6th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents /Carers, 
 

We are very sorry to have to inform you that the current lockdown situation means we have had to 
cancel our visit to St Alban’s Cathedral scheduled for Monday 18th January 2021.   
 
The office staff are organising a refund of any money you have paid. 
 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter.   
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
The Y4 Team 
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